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Happy Saturday Riverside Families!
We hope that everyone had a wonderful week although the frigid
temperatures took all of us by surprise!
 
Over the next few weeks, we have lots of events and activities going on
at the school and classroom level. Please make sure you are reading the
bulletins and checking Class Dojo throughout the week for updates and information.
 
This week's bulletin highlights some very important events that are coming up soon.
1. Campbell's Popcorn orders are due November 22nd. All popcorn will be ready for pick up on
December 12th.
 
2. Riverside 2 Riverside: A Giving Tree is now o�cially launched for this year. This is our second year
helping Riverside families during this holiday season. Please see the details below and help us make
some holiday wishes come true!
 
3. Grinch'Mas Event (formerally Polar Express Night) will be held on December 12th. This is our second
year and we look forward to having dinner with families, taking pictures with Santa, and watching The
Grinch Who Stole Christmas in the cafeteria with all of you. This event will be RSVP only with a limit of
300 guests. Please look for details coming home soon!
 
4. We begin our Pennies for Peyton campaign this upcoming Monday through December 16th. During
this month of gratitude and thinking about others, we are replacing Stuff the Turkey with Pennies for
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Peyton. Please see important details below.
 
5. We are also looking for some indoor recess donations. See below for more details!
 
 
Ms. Gamble and Ms. Kama-Starr



This Week's Lunch Menu





The link is LIVE...Please read below for how you can help
out!



As we approach the season of giving and begin thinking and re�ecting over what we are grateful for,
the Riverside Family is thinking of our scholars. Our annual “Riverside 2 Riverside: A Giving Tree” was
formed in an effort to ensure some of our scholars have items under their trees. We will be asking
interested families to donate one item to an anonymous student or family. Starting on Friday,
November 15th, a Giving Tree will be placed in the main o�ce adorned with ornaments. The
ornaments will have the type of item to purchase such as pants, shirts, toys, boots, coats, socks, etc.
The ornament will include sizes, colors, and all needed details. 
 
There are 2 ways families can participate:
1. Pick one or more ornament off the Giving Tree for a Riverside scholar and then sign it out with Ms.
Edelbergs.
OR
 
2. Visit our online form and choose an ornament item. The ornament will then be sent home with your
child that day in a sealed envelope. We will sign the ornament out for you at the school.
 
 
ONLINE FORM
https://tinyurl.com/Riverside2Riverside 
 
 
Important Details
 

All items MUST be returned to the school by Wednesday, December 18th.
All items MUST be returned with the ornament attached or inside the bag. (This is how

 
we identify who it goes to. J)
 

All items are to be UNWRAPPED.
All items are to be NEW.
All items MUST be returned with a gift receipt for purchased items in the bag.

 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to Mrs. Gamble at 216-838-6700 or
jessica.gamble@clevelandmetroschools.org.
 
 

Thank you for making the holidays special  
for our scholars and their families!
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Attention Middle School Girls!

All Interested students must submit their forms on Tuesday for the �rst meeting.



Girl Scouts are Coming!



Dismissal Safety Reminder
Morning Drop Off
Please see the following:
 

Do not park in the staff lot, unless there is an available parking spot. If dropping your child off,
you must �nd a legal street zone to park in. Blocking teacher cars and illegally parking in the lot
will not be tolerated. In the case of an emergency, vehicles would not be able to enter our lot.
Please adhere to these rules!
Starting on Monday, all parents must use the Montrose Main entrance and report to the o�ce to
sign in. No parents will be permitted to use the Glencliff Ave entrance. All parents must drop their
children off at the cafeteria doors.

 
 
Afternoon Dismissal
Please see the following:
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When picking up your child, please DO NOT direct them to walk in front of cars or in between cars
in order to get in vehicles.
Please ensure you are parked along the curb when picking up your child. This is for the safety of
all of our students and families.
If picking up on the Glencliff side, all cars must be parked in legal spots and walk to get your
children
All students MUST use the crosswalk. Please do not direct your child to cross in the middle of the
street

 
 
The goal of our dismissal is to get all students home safely in a timely fashion. When cars stop in the
middle of the road waving students to get in the car this poses serious safety concerns. Please follow
our dismissal guidelines and expectations.


